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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIRMAN OF PRIVILEGES AND PROCEDURES COMMITTEE
BY DEPUTY R.G. LE HÉRISSIER OF ST. SAVIOUR

 
ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 2nd DECEMBER 2008

 
Question
 
What reforms, if any, will the Committee be recommending as a result of the recent elections?
 
 
Answer
 
In the 6 days that remain of this Committee’s tenure (which include two days of Budget debate), it has no plans to
recommend any changes following the recent public elections.  I do not think we should impose our ideas on a
new Committee.
 


